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Central New Mexico Electric Cooperative would 
like to thank all of our members who attended the 
2019 Annual Meeting held in Moriarty on April 
13, 2019. With a required quorum of 211 members 
and a registered attendance of 368, quorum was 
easily met. 
 
Three trustee positions were up for election this 
year. District 5, District 7, and District 8. Santos 
Tapia Jr. was elected trustee for District 5, Duane 
Frost ran unopposed for District 7 and Bill King 
was re-elected for District 8.   
 
The 2019 Trustee Election results were,  
District 5: Santos Tapia Jr. with 189 votes, Julie 
Bassett with 135 votes and Art Ducharme with 
45 Votes. District 7: Duane Frost, unopposed and 
District 8: Bill King with 225 votes and Steven 
Grabiel with 138 votes. 
 
Central New Mexico Electric Cooperative would 
like to thank all of the candidates who ran for the 
CNMEC Board of Trustees this year. We welcome 
Santos Tapia Jr. as our newly elected trustee for 
District 5 and congratulate our re-elected trustees, 
Duane Frost, District 7 and Bill King, District 8.

District 8 
Bill King

District 7 
Duane Frost

District 5 
Santos Tapia Jr
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4 April 2019 • enchantment.coop

Take a photo of you holding 
YOUR MAGAZINE AND WIN!

Simply take a photo of you or someone with the 
magazine and email it with a few words about the 
photo. Include your name, mailing address, and 
co-op name, send to: enchantment@nmelectric.coop

One lucky member will win $20. Deadline is April 9, 
2019. Submitting your photo(s) gives us permission 
to publish the photo(s) in enchantment, Facebook, 
and other media outlets.

enchantment 
monthly photo winner

How to Contact enchantment
Phone 

505-982-4671

Email 
enchantment@nmelectric.coop

Facebook 
facebook.com/enchantmentnmreca

Mail 
614 Don Gaspar Avenue 

Santa Fe, NM 87505

Community Events 
events@nmelectric.coop

Display Ads 
enchantmentads@nmelectric.coop

Book Chat Inquiries 
enchantment@nmelectric.coop

Congratulations to this 
month’s photo winner:

Jack, who is reading the December 
enchantment in front of Mad Jack’s 
Mountaintop Barbecue restaurant  
in Cloudcroft. He is a member of Otero 
County Electric Cooperative.

Jack writes: “Mad Jack and his customers 

love reading enchantment!"

He wins $20!

enchantment Photo Contest 2019

Icons of the West
Ristras to cacti • Spurs to sunsets 

Rodeos to wagons

The winning photos will be featured in the August enchantment. 

facebook.com/enchantmentnmreca

Prizes: 9 winners receive  
$75 each; 1 grand prize  
winner receives $150 and the 
photo is featured as the August 
cover photo.

Contest Rules: Photos must be 
taken in New Mexico. Entrants 
must be a New Mexico electric 
co-op member.
Information Required:
Full Name • Mailing Address 
Phone Number • Electric Co-op 
Name • Details of Photo
Send By: June 21, 2019

Email jpg file to  
enchantmentphotos@nmelectric.coop
Mail to: Icons of the West Photo 
Contest • enchantment 
614 Don Gaspar Avenue
Santa Fe, NM 87505

Questions: Email  
tcondit@nmelectric.coop or 
call Tom at 505-982-4671

enchantment  
reserves print and 
web rights for all  
winning  
photos. 

YLC delegate attends 
national meeting

ooper Autrey, from Stanley and sponsored by Central New Mexico 
Electric Cooperative, represented New Mexico electric cooperatives 

at the National Rural Electric Cooperative Association’s (NRECA) annual 
meeting held in Orlando, Florida this March. Autrey represented New 
Mexico at the Government-in-Action Youth Tour last June, and was selected 
as the New Mexico delegate for the Youth Leadership Council for 2018-19. As 
such, he had the opportunity to participate in the NRECA annual meeting. 
He said it was a fun, busy, and learning experience. Energy Efficiency  

Tip of the Month
Avoid placing items like lamps 
and televisions near your air-
conditioning thermostat. The 
thermostat senses heat from these 
appliances, which can cause the 
A/C to run longer than necessary.

Source: energy.gov

#ElectricalSafetyMonth

Safety Starts with You. 

May is Electrical 
Safety Month.


